LEDBURY TOWN COUNCIL 
PRESS RELEASE

Ledbury Town Council undertook a Tree Survey in October 2022 which identified several trees along Knapp Lane that needed to be felled due to their poor condition.  In view of the road closure in place along Knapp Lane, Ledbury, it made total sense for a selection of trees to be felled on the verge at this time as opposed to closing the road at another time thereby reducing any further disruption.

Therefore, with effect from Tuesday, 13 February 2024 (08.00 hours) to and including Friday, 16 February 2024 (17.00 hours), contractors will be on site to fell these trees.  North End Car Park at Dog Hill Wood will also be closed during this time to accommodate the Contractor’s equipment.

For safety, Ledbury Town Council would ask that all walkers and their dogs do not use the lower footpath that runs parallel with Knapp Lane whilst these works take place.  Please keep to Green Lane.

Ledbury Town Council remains committed to ensuring that Dog Hill Wood remains a location to visit whether you are a local resident or visitor to the area.   If you have any concerns, please contact the Deputy Clerk at deputyclerk@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk or telephone 01531 632306.

Press release ends.



Contact details for Editors:

Angela Price – Town Clerk 
Tel: 01531632306
Email: clerk@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk




